
From: Bruce Leichtman
To: Karen Edwards; Michael Behrendt
Cc: glleo@aol.com
Subject: Comment on Wooden Nutmeg Farm Condominium Variance
Date: Friday, October 05, 2018 9:08:57 AM

In response to the Notice of Public Hearing sent last week, as a neighbor to
the parties involved, I am writing to express that I support the Wooden
Nutmeg's Variance request with the Zoning Board Adjustment, as well as its LLR
request with the PB.
 
Thank you,
 
Bruce Leichtman
567 Bay Road
(603) 397-5114
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